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LAKSHMIPAT SINGHANIA ACADEMY 
12-B ALIPORE ROAD, KOLKATA 700 027 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
We at Lakshmipat Singhania Academy believe and take pride in the concerted effort, that is expected to be put 
in to proffer to our children, as much help as possible. In the course of facilitating their learning, we may confront 
obstacles and deal with the same with resilience. We thereby pass on the valuable message to our wards, that 
how we react to what happens in our lives, ultimately shapes our destiny. 
 
It has been observed of late that some parents have become too impatient and lose no time in charging the 
school, rather than think about remedial measures, that can initiate constructive suggestions. Some of them have 
definitely become way too vociferous, to even realize that the children are constantly watching them and 
learning from their thoughts and actions. As adults, we ought to give vent to our agonies and angst in an 
acceptable manner.  
 
It is also very disheartening to note that most often parents misinterpret, the corrective measures taken for their 
wards to be punitive, and exhibit resistance for the same. We beseech the cooperation of all parents in this 
regard and assure you that we are persevering consistently with the best intentions in mind, in order to shape a 
bright future for them.  
 
We would also like to state that before one brings up an issue to the school authority, one probably needs to 
ascertain the gravity of it all. In case the matter surfaces as trivial, we need to involve only the HRT. E-mails may 
always be sent to the Principal directly, but therein too we need to allow enough time for the matter to be looked 
into and addressed. In other words, we would expect you to be patient besides avoiding tones of allegation in 
your communications with the school. No complaint or discussion goes unheard and that is rest assured. Your 
worries and concerns are always prioritized.  
 
We would also like to take this opportunity to thank all the parents who by their positive and polite approach 
constantly assure us of their support and faith in our systems, even as they draw our attention to something 
pertinent. We definitely feel encouraged as they go a long way in rejuvenating our spirit and reaffirm that we are 
on the right track.   
 
We solicit your continued support and co-operation in making school life a meaningful, memorable and happy 
journey for our children.  
 
For LAKSHMIPAT SINGHANIA ACADEMY 
        Meena Kak 
        PRINCIPAL 


